
 

 

We continue to work diligently on our re - opening schools plan in the safest and healthiest way possible. Recently, 

t h e  M i n i s t e r  o f  E d u c a t i o n  c o n f i r m e d  t h a t  s c h o o l  b o a r d s  m a y  a d o p t  a  s t a g g e r e d  e n t r y  t o  s c h o o l  f o r  s t u d e n t s ,  i f  t h e  

approach would help to impr ove the health and safety readiness of our schools.  With this in mind, I wish to 

confirm the back to school plan for all e l e m e n t a r y  students of the NCDSB, which differs slightly from the original 


